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Dear Committee members,

As a longtime Sherman neighborhood resident, I can testify to the fact that drivers speeding
on Loftsgordon Ave, Huxley St, and Schlimgen Ave have become more numerous and
reckless in the past few years. Southbound drivers on Huxley accelerate from the stop sign
at Schlimgen knowing it's clear sailing all the way to Aberg. By the time they crest the the
hill at Spohn at 30-35 mph, it's too late to stop for pedestrians in the crosswalk. The stop
signs should be moved from Spohn to Huxley, or perhaps changed to a four-way stop.
Speeding is also a problem on Ruskin, part of which is a school zone. As the Oscar Mayer
development proceeds, I'm concerned that these neighborhood streets will be used as
alternatives to N Sherman Ave and Packers Ave. I hope you can find some workable
solutions to this speeding problem.

Thanks very much,

Becky Leidner
1915 Spohn Ave.
(608) 320-4144
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